Triple Threat School of Dance, Music & Acting’s

17th Annual Benefit - BackPack Beginnings

February 8 - 13, 2021

With your help, Triple Threat has raised over
$100,000 for local children's charities over
the past 16 years through our annual Benefit
performances.

For our 17th year, we will be unable to hold
a large Benefit performance as we have in
past years, but we still want to give our
students a chance to show what they've
been working on and give back to the
community.

Instead of raising money, we ask that you
bring item donations for
BackPack Beginnings.
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Class performances will be during the class’s
regularly scheduled day and time, in the
second week of February (Feb 8-13).

Attached is a list of classes participating in
Benefit dances, as well as what your student will
need to wear.

Girls are to wear a black leotard, black
leggings, and wear their hair in a low ponytail,
unless otherwise indicated.

The all black and low ponytail attire will be listed as
“All Black” in the costume column of the sheet.

More information concerning protocols on
viewing the performances will be
coming out soon.

About BackPack Beginnings

BackPack Beginnings’ mission is to deliver
child-centric services to feed, comfort
and clothe children in need. By ensuring
food and basic necessities are
given directly to children in need, they make
a positive and lasting impact on the
children’s health and well-being.

Made up of a volunteer force of 95%,
BackPack Beginnings is a 501 (c)(3)
organization that helps over 9,000 children
annually experiencing hunger or trauma.
Based in Greensboro, this organization
serves local children in Guilford, Forsyth,
and Alamance Counties.

BackPack Beginnings programs include:

Food Programs
Comfort BackPack Program
Clothing and Personal Care Pantries
Book Beginnings

On the back of this sheet, you will find a list
of the items that are currently needed most.




